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Madam.

Please find enclosed herewith a copv of letter received from villagers o

Tirur area, which is self-explanatory.

In this connection, it is to inform that the necessity of safety gear on boarc
for the safety of jarawa people and hiring of ferry vessel duly approved by A&D
Administration instead of wooden fishing dinghy is essentily required and the
same may be ensured while transporting Jarawas from one place to another t

avoid any untoward incident.

Yours faithfully

Station House Offices

PS Ograbra
Copy to:-

SDPO Bambooflat alongwith a copy of letter received freom villagers ol
Tirur area for kind information
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